
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 2010 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3
rd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #100806 

                    REMOVE NO PARKING ON NORTH BARTLETT AVENUE FROM 

                    FROM EAST LINNWOOD AVENUE TO A POINT 70 FEET SOUTH 

                   AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH BARTLETT AVENUE FROM 

                   EAST LINNWOOD AVENUE TO A POINT 60 FEET NORTH  

       

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

The above captioned parking restrictions where installed to provide sight clearance to 

motorists on East Linnwood Avenue in order to see on-coming north and south bound 

vehicles on North Bartlett Avenue. Due to the installation of the traffic circle at the 

intersection of North Bartlett Avenue and East Linnwood Avenue these parking 

restrictions are no longer needed. Therefore, we recommend removing these restrictions 

and restore on-street parking in this area. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 2010 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3
rd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #100806 

         INSTALL NO PARKING DEC. 1
ST

 TO MAR. 1
ST

 EXCEPT 

         SUNDAY 7:00 AM TO 8:00 PM ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

         EAST BELLEVIEW PLACE FROM NORTH FARWELL 

         AVENUE TO NORTH PROSPECT AVENUE          

 

         REMOVE NO PARKING DEC. 1
ST

 TO MAR. 1
ST

 EXCEPT 

         SUNDAY 7:00 AM TO 1:00 PM ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

         EAST BELLEVIEW PLACE FROM NORTH FARWELL 

         AVENUE TO NORTH PROSPECT AVENUE          

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of Epikos Church and local residents, legislation 

will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 2010 
 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 12
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #100806  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST  

              CANAL STREET FROM A POINT 170 FEET EAST OF 

              NORTH EMMBER LANE TO A POINT 50 FEET EAST, AND 

              FROM A POINT 250 FEET EAST OF NORTH EMMBER LANE 

              TO A POINT 50 FEET EAST, AND FROM A POINT 445 FEET EAST OF 

              NORTH EMMBER LANE TO A POINT 50 FEET EAST, AND 

              FROM A POINT 525 FEET EAST OF NORTH EMMBER LANE 

              TO A POINT 50 FEET EAST, AND FROM A POINT 720 FEET EAST OF 

              NORTH EMMBER LANE TO A POINT 50 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

This is in response to a request from the Menomonee Valley Partners and Sigma 

Corporation to install the above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists using the 

Sigma Corporations driveways have a difficult time seeing bicyclist on The Hank Aaron 

State Trail when vehicles park close to these driveways. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing these restrictions to increase sight visibility.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


